
 
SMS Daily Announcements 

Tuesday, October 7th  
 
These students should report to the library at this time: Katie Gidley, Harper Bartlett, Everly 

Bankert, Harper Hecke, Zoey Barnett, Evelyn McCain, Tatum Moss, Elijah Fischer, Micah Elder, 

Elijah McDole 

 

The Board Game Club will meet in the library on Thursday afternoon from 3:00-4:30. All 

students and staff are welcome. Please remember that snacks cannot contain nuts or peanut 

butter. 
 
Monday, October 6th  
 
The Summit Falcons cross-country teams took part in the Middle School State Cross-Country 

Championships at the LaVern Gibson course in Terre Haute this past Saturday. 

Traffic issues…causing a delay in arrival, stifling heat with little to no breeze, and an 

overwhelming amount of athletes and spectators didn’t stop the Summit Falcons runners from 

showcasing their talent, determination, and teamwork!  

The girls’ varsity team finished in 8th place out of 34 teams! There were (328) runners in 

the race. Lyla Peters led the way for Summit, finishing in 36th place with a time of 11:58.55. 

Congratulations to Quinn Altman for running a personal record of 12:47.03! 

The boys’ varsity team finished as state champs in a field of 47 teams! There were (421) 

runners in the race. Congratulations to Myles Cordes & Holden Miller for earning all-state status 

by claiming places within the top 25. Myles Cordes led the way for Summit, finishing in 11th 

place overall with a time of 10:06.94. Holden Miller finished in 17th place overall with a time of 

10:15.61. 

The Summit Falcons’ Cross-Country teams will conclude their season tomorrow evening 

at Van Hoozen Park as they take part in the NHMLC Conference Tournament. Go Falcons! 

 
Don't forget Falcons that our feather focus for October is "having all 
materials/coming prepared to class. 
 
There will be no Get Up and Move Club today.  
 

 



 

Chess Club will meet today in the Tech Room at 3pm. 
 
The Board Game Club will meet in the library on Thursday afternoon from 3:00-4:30. All 

students and staff are welcome. Please remember that snacks cannot contain nuts or peanut 

butter.  
 
Select Choir is cancelled for today! Please make sure to head home after 
school! 

 


